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September 2, 1989
Dear Charles,

Thank you for your letter and

order for my booklet. You are one

£ the honored few to receive this
booklet, as it is now out of print
and unavailable. I have been very
stingy with the last few copies I
have. A 3rd edition of the booklet
is in the works, but it won't be
available for several months.

It was a pleasure tc meet you
and to share dinner with you aand Joe
when I was in Beertown., You are
both an inspiration to me! Thanks
again for naking me so welcome in

your new hone,
041
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